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A meeting of the Rules Committee of the New Mexcio Youth Conservation Corps (YCC) Commission will be held 
at 9:00 am on March 20, 2006 at the YCC Conference Room, 141 East DeVargas Street, Santa Fe, NM  87501 for 
the purpose of discussing a revision made to the YCC rules and regulations to be submitted to the State Records and 
Archives Center. This is an amendment to 11.2.171 NMAC, Sections 7, 11, and 18. The revision made to the YCC 
Rules changes the words “not-for-profit” to “nonprofit” and other language to reflect an increase to the tuition 
voucher from $1,000.00 to $1,500.00. 
 
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or 
any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the hearing, please contact Wendy Kent at least 
one week prior to the hearing or as soon as possible.  Public documents can be provided in various accessible 
formats.  Please contact Wendy Kent at 827-1437, through Relay New Mexico at 1-800-659-1779 Voice or 1-800-
659-8331 TTY, if a summary or other type of accessible format is needed. 


